REBECCA DUFFY

On October 1, 2021, we lost Rebecca to an off-road accident.

Rebecca Duffy was a brilliant and visionary leader who achieved
outstanding recognition for her work in offering support to those with
Parkinson'’s, Cystic Fibrosis, and other forms of movement disorder, as a
result of their disease. Rebecca was passionate about accessible,
affordable training and along with the Havasu Community Health
Foundation developed extensive outreach for those unable to afford the
movement disorder training that they desperately needed. We promised
Rebecca, that this outreach will continue.

Rebecca successfully pursued other revenue sources to prevent any
disruption of services to the vulnerable populations, here in Lake Havasu
City.

We will forever remember your intelligence, your drive to serve this
community, your love of family, your love of the Strong & Steady program
(that you established), your tenacity, and your ability to leap tall hurdles
for the sake of making our community a healthier place, one person at a
time.




